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            13 September 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Wednesday 6th November we will be taking the children to Kelsall Methodist Chapel for the 
Hope Journey. This trip will involve a carousel of thought-provoking activities centred on the theme 
of ‘Remembrance’. Through the multiple workshop format, pupils will engage with a variety of 
topics delivered in an exciting, interactive and engaging way linked to the teaching of Religious 
Education. These activities will take place during the morning.  

The children will go and return during school hours and will need to wear school uniform. They will 
not be required to take a packed lunch as we will arrive back at school for lunch time.  

The cost of the trip will be £4.80. Please consent and make payment online at SchoolMoney or 
return the slip below with a cheque payable to Rural Church School Academy Trust no later than 
Wednesday 23rd October.  

Thank you for your continued support,  

Miss Hickson 

 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Year 6 visit to Kelsall Chapel – Wednesday 6th November 2019 

 
I give my permission for ............................................................ to join the Year 6 class on the trip  
 

to Kelsall Chapel on Wednesday 6th November 2019.  
 
 
Parent/Signed................................................................................ Date ………….………….…….. 
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